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Communication… 

 

With the start of this school year we had to make changes so that students can learn and thrive without 

raising the risk of spreading Covid-19.  Our students, staff and families have done an incredible job being 

flexible with all of the new safety and health protocols.  Schools provide more than just academics to 

children.  In addition to reading, writing and math, students learn social and emotional skills, get exercise, 

and have access to mental health support.  Please remember the staff at Lynchburg-Clay Middle School is 

here to meet the many needs of your students during this difficult time.  We will make every effort to help 

your child achieve academically and socially this year.  If we can do anything to assist you, please feel free 

to contact us as learning is a shared partnership.   

 

 

Mission 

Statement 

The Lynchburg-Clay 

School District is 

committed to 

continuous 

improvement. 

Through the 

combined efforts of 

the entire school 

community, we will 

provide challenging 

standards-driven 

curriculum and 

research-based 

instructional practices 

so that all children 

within our charge 

shall achieve at the 

highest level of 

learning. 

Students… 

The 2020 Lynchburg-Clay Middle School Cross Country team made great 

improvements this season. At the conference meet the boys’ team took 1st place 

and the girls’ team 5th place.  Great work team! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Principal’s Post 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dates to Remember 

November 5: Veterans Program 

November 12: Parent Teacher Conferences 

November 25-27:  No School Thanksgiving Break 

December 18: End of 2nd Quarter/ Early Dismissal 

December 21- January 1: No School Holiday Break 
 

 

@ LCMSMustangs 

Winners of the Highland County Soil and Water 

Conservation Poster Contest (L to R) Ryan 

Stroop, Noel Barnhill, Caitlyn Collins 

Welcome… 

We have two new staff members this year in our 

building.  Mrs. Brianne Lee is our 7th and 8th Grade 

Language Arts Teacher.   Mrs. Stephanie Berger is our 

librarian.  We welcome them to our team and look 

forward to a great year!   

 

       

   

        
 

Volleyball… 

 

The Lady Mustangs Volleyball teams just completed their 

season.  The 8th grade team had a great season.  The  

7th grade team finished 1st overall in conference play  

and 1st in the tournament.  Great work ladies!     
 

 

Cafeteria News… 

The USDA is allowing our cafeteria to 

serve free breakfast and free lunch meals 

to all in person learners now through the 

end of the school year! 

Your student does not need to do anything, 

except come through the line and get a free 

nutritious meal! 

We do ask that you please continue to 

return your student’s free/reduced meal 

application, if you believe you may 

qualify, so it is already on file. 

 

     

     

        
 

Outreach… 

 

We also welcome Mrs. Joni Layne.  She is 

working with students in grades K-12 this 

school year.  She is a licensed Social Worker 

and School Counselor.  She can provide 

many resources to our  

students and families.   

She would love the  

opportunity to talk with  

our parents about meeting 

the needs of our students.   

Feel free to contact  

Mrs. Layne at the middle  

school if she can assist 

you in any way.  

 
 

 


